
 

 

DROP-IN SESSIONS AT TDA 

 

We will be holding informal drop-in sessions twice weekly when parents can come in 
without an appointment to meet with members of the senior leadership team.  These 
will be held on Mondays between 5pm and 6pm and on Fridays between 9am and 
10am. 
 
Parents are welcome to drop in to find out more about TDA life and find answers to 
queries they may have about the admissions process, homework, Parent Portal, the 
VLE, Parents’ Forum, the House system, enrichment activities and any other general 
queries they may have. 
 
The sessions are not designed to answer specific questions about your child:  these 
should be directed to your child’s tutor or Head of House via telephone call or email.  
They have direct involvement with your child and will be more able to deal with 
specific queries. 
 
The sessions will be held in the Atrium on Monday evenings and in MO6 on the 
ground floor on Fridays.  Our Receptionists will direct you to the appropriate place. 
 
We look forward to meeting you. 
 

 
 
Mrs Julie Taylor 
CEO and Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


